
OHIO DENTAL OUTREACH 
PARENT ROBO-CALL SCRIPT 

 
 
Hi! I’m calling with some important news about your child’s health! 
 
Our school has arranged for Ohio Dental Outreach to provide your child with dental care 
right at our school. Best of all, there may be no cost to you if your child is on Medicaid or 
Healthy Start - Healthy Families. 
 
Permission forms were sent home today. 
 
By having your child seen by the dentist at school, you can keep them healthy, in 
school, and learning. Plus, it’s easy and convenient for you.  
 
Simply fill out and sign the permission form and return it to the school with your child or 
go to www.myschooldentist.com. 
 
If you need a permission form, please contact the school today. 


